
Minutes of a Special Meeting/Workshop of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14 
October 28, 2009 
 
A Special Meeting/Workshop of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was 
held at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, October 28, 2009 in the Nonnewaug High School 
Library, 5 Minor Town Road, Woodbury, CT. 
 
Present were Superintendent Bob Cronin, Board Chairperson Monica Gati, Board 
Members Steve Paluskas, Scott Baider, Linda Bulvanoski, Debbie Corsico, Chuck 
Cosgriff, Carla Juhas and Director of Fiscal Services Jay Hubelbank.  Board Member 
Steve Sordi arrived late.  
 
Mrs. Gati called the meeting/workshop to order at 6:08 pm.  The purpose of the workshop 
was to discuss the proposed Nonnewaug High School Building Project.  Each Board 
member had the opportunity to make comments about the project.  It was the consensus 
of the Board that the earliest they would consider bringing the project to public 
referendum would be in the fall of 2010 based on the current economic 
statistics/conditions. 
 
Steve Sordi, Building Committee Chair suggested that a conservative timeline of what 
needs to be done between now and then be constructed and presented to the Board at their 
next regular meeting on November 9, 2009.  All Board Members agreed that it was a 
good idea. 
 
Debbie Corsico made a motion to adjourn.  The motion was seconded by Linda 
Bulvanoski.  The motion carried 8-0.  The meeting/workshop was adjourned at 6:44 p.m.  
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Linda Bulvanoski 
Linda Bulvanoski, Secretary 
Regional School District # 14 Board of Education 
 
 
 


